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BEST COPY AVAILABLE 

and Responsibility for -.--.- ._- 

Under consideration was a study on the above subject 

prepared for the Joint Chiefs of Staff by Joint Task Force 7. 

The General Manager stated that the three services had approved 

the report and had requested concurrence of the Atomic Energy 

Commission in the Appendix, a draft instruction f r o m  the Joint 

Chiefs of Staff to the Commander in Chief, Pacific. Mr. Volpe 

inquired whether the proposed instructlon had been discussed 

with the Department of State. General McCormack stated that 

he understood that the instruction had been cleared by the 

Department of State. After discussion, t h e  Commission: 

CONCURRED in the Appendix to AEC 3/8. 


